
CLARENDON COUNTY
PROCUREMENT 
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Number
RFP 2024-007 – Feasibility Study for 
Developing a Regional Waste 
Management Plan 

Jeffrey Hyde, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Procurement Director 
project@,clarendoncountvgov.org

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
ADDENDUM #1  

  

September 23, 2024 **Please remember to acknowledge all addendums

NOTE: OUR NEW PROCUREMENT OFFICE LOCATION – 3 SOUTH CHURCH STREET 
VOTER REGISTRATION and ELECTIONS BUILDING 

ADDENDUM #1 -The purpose of this ADDENDUM is to correct an email address on page # 3 of the 
solicitation and to answer the questions received to date.

On Page # 3 – remove the Email Address: procject@clarendoncountygov.org  and replace with   
project@clarendoncountygov.org – see attached revised page.

Clarification: All submissions shall be sealed proposal sent to the Procurement 
Department. No emailed or faxed submissions shall be accepted. 

QUESTION/ ANSWER 

1. Q: Is there a budget for this RFP? 
A: Yes, there is a budget – NTE $100,000.00
 

2. Q: To provide additional time to incorporate responses from questions, would the County amend the 
  due date such to be October 17th? 

 A: No – currently the County has only received two (2) questions. 
 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.
 
 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS: REMAINS UNCHANGED 

SUBMIT TO: Jeffrey A Hyde, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Procurement Director, 
Clarendon County  
3 South Church Street 
Manning, SC 29102  
Phone (803) 433-3240 




